
EAUC Fairtrade Fortnight 
Tea Party
Here at the EAUC we 
recognise fair trade all year 
round by only drinking Fairtrade 
tea and coffee in the office and 
at all of our events and training.  
View our Sustainability Policy to 
read about our other commitments. 

For this year’s Fairtrade Fortnight we decided to take 
this commitment one step further by shining a light 
on the Fairtrade tea farmers of the world, by having a 
Fairtrade Tea Party!

There were a selection of different flavoured 
Fairtrade tea on offer along with Fairtrade 
chocolate, Fairtrade cookies, Fairtrade almonds 
and mixed fruit and nuts. Homemade Fairtrade 
piña colada cupcakes and Fairtrade Earl Grey tea 
cake were also relished and washed down with a 
good ol’cuppa. 

We then tested our fair trade knowledge with 
a quiz to ponder over whilst consuming more 
sugary delights. Well done to our Finance Officer, 
Kate Aubury for winning!

The quality and turnout for Fairtrade items 
was unprecedented this year

Lisa and Seth working hard to be victorious 
in the Fairtrade quizMarch 2015

Interested in fair trade? 
Join the EAUC Fair Trade 
Community of Practice!
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